From: Elizabeth Mc Chesney [mailto:emcchesn@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 11:27 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: National Afterschool Alliance Conference Travel

Hi Steve:  I have just returned from the National Afterschool Alliance conference in Dallas, Texas where I presented in two sessions, took part in leadership meetings and meet ups about informal learning environments in the after school time.  I received no payments, honoraria, etc. and incurred no cost to the City.  

Thank you,

Liz

Elizabeth McChesney | System Wide Children’s Services Director

Chicago Public Library
